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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I believe the costs of strikebreaking works should be known to those on strike and to 

the public. These costs are just the start. Any additional costs on advertising and 

publicizing lies will be nice on the list. Any money being spent to not take care of 

patients can’t be explained away. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Lauryn Guyton-Moore 


